BLP Agenda for October 15, 2013 
Time:  3-4:30 p.m.
Location:  MARK 322
Present:  Staci Beavers, Linda Holt, Janet Powell, Pat Stall, Wayne Veres, Sarah Villarreal, Hua Yi
Absent:  Mike Betancourt, Mike Schroder, Kathleen Watson

We approved the minutes of 10/8, with one typo corrected.  

Chair's Report:  The LAMP recommendation will go to EC this week, and it should make it to the November Senate agenda; the restructuring document will go to the November Senate agenda (with one flow chart slightly amended to allow for input/feedback by affected units in cases of proposed "creations"); the Provost has sent out calls for 3-year rolling plans (with BLP & AALC to meet during the Spring semester to review & prioritize proposals).  UBC's meeting last week proved informative; minutes and handouts will be available on UBC's web page.  One piece of bad news:  the CO has NOT in fact signed off on allowing us to keep the fees for going over target; the President has made this argument to the Chancellor, and we are awaiting the CO's decision.  Also, for Spring, 2014, let's tentatively plan on keeping BLP meetings on Tuesdays 3-4:30 p.m.  Sarah let us know that KINE is submitting a newly revised P-form for its proposed M.S.; we will review this once UCC has signed off on the delivery model so that we have a better idea of what the budget will look like.

Discussion Item: The Senate Chair has asked us to develop policies/procedures for potentially moving programs from self-support to state support.  With word of enrollment growth and thus budget growth, questions about whether programs launched through EL might be moved to stateside have come up:  in some instances, constituencies may argue that students' costs could thus be reduced; other constituencies argue that bringing existing self-support programs to stateside would simply drain resources from other stateside programs.  Sarah also mentioned that some current self-support programs may be hurt by such a move (for example, Professional Science Masters' degrees rely on marketing to draw students; this would not be feasible in stateside programs without marketing budgets).  Realistically, it does not seem likely to us that any such moves are on the horizon; however, having a brief, simple document that outlines general principles and procedures may allay fears about the possibility of such happenings.  We should draft something that would emphasize that any EL programs wishing to move to state support would need to undergo BLP review and Senate approval.  BLP's review would of course include an examination of budget impacts (both delivery costs and loss of EL revenue to the broader University). 

